

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\por\staff\admin\letters\yr 10 ppe letter 15.12.17 eb.docx

15th December 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 10 - Religious Studies PPE Exam

As you know, Year 10 have been studying GCSE RS since September 2016 and will be taking their final exams in May 2018. This means they have now studied over half of the content required.

The year group will be sitting a PPE (mock) GCSE exam on 18th January at 9am to enable the pupils to consolidate their learning from the year and to show their understanding of the content studied. The paper will be a full paper comprising of the study of Christianity and Islam: Beliefs and Practices (1hr 45mins). This will also give them the opportunity to explore revision techniques that they will find useful in the future.

Please find attached a comprehensive revision list for this exam. As their exam in Year 9 consisted of the Christianity element, they should already have revision notes for these topics.

We highly recommend purchasing this revision guide if you haven't done so already.

If you have any queries please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Barker

Head of Philosophy of Religion